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MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO ENCOURAGES 

RESIDENTS TO HELP SHAPE MONROE COUNTY’S FUTURE 
 

 

(Rochester, New York) — What will Monroe County look like for future generations? Will your 

children want to live here? Will there be job opportunities and an equitable future for your 

children? 

 

Monroe County Executive Adam Bello wants your input on these and other questions as 

Monroe County develops Plan Forward — the county’s first comprehensive plan in decades. 

Please participate in planning our future by joining a Plan Forward comprehensive plan public 

workshop from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, March 30, 2022 at the Roger Robach 

Community Center, located at 180 Beach Ave., Rochester.   

 

The Monroe County Department of Planning and Development will be on site to share 

information about Plan Forward, and to hear your thoughts about Monroe County’s greatest 

assets and challenges. 

 

Plan Forward addresses global concepts like sustainability, social equity, energy supply & 

conservation, and climate change adaptation in ways that are appropriate and unique to Monroe 

County — while at the same time addressing local challenges like accessibility, economic 

development, recreation, food accessibility, and transportation. For more, visit 

www.monroecounty.gov/planforward 
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Media inquiries:  

Gary Walker, Director of Communications 

Garywalker@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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